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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER July 5th 2019 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

    
   

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN’ UNIVERSITY 
There will be an assembly to celebrate the 
Children’s University on Monday, July 8th at 9am. 
All parents and families are welcome. 

SCHOOL MEALS 
Due to rising costs charged to school for dinners, 
the Governors have authorised a rise in the price 
of a school meal from £2.30 to £2.50 from 
September. 

SCHOOL PLAY 
The school play will be performed on Friday, July 
12th at 1.30pm and 6pm. All children need to 
attend both performances; they all have a part to 
play. Please request tickets from the school office. 
Friends of School are providing refreshments for 
the play and would like to ask for donations of 
cakes to sell please. 
Friends will be selling squares for £1 to raise funds. 

END OF TERM CELEBRATION 
Each year, a party is held for all children and 
families in school.  
We celebrate the Year 6s moving on Thursday 18th 

July from 5.30-7.30pm. There will be a range of 
stalls and refreshments available to buy –tombola, 
raffle etc. Please bring change!  
Please add this to your calendars, sign up to help 
out for a short while on a stall and come along and 
join in the fun. Everyone who is currently a pupil 
and their families are welcome. Older siblings may 
wish to sign up to help the Friends of School run 
stalls. 
We look forward to a fun evening once again. 

SPORTS DAY 
Sports day will take place on Monday, July 15th at 
1.00pm for parents and families. There will be a 
drinks stall during the interval selling drinks and ice 
lollies, please bring change. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
As we think about the autumn term, please find 
enclosed a uniform order form and price list. This 
can be returned to school when you wish to place 
an order. If you want items for the start of next 
term, please return this by Monday, July 15th. 
May we remind you that items should be named – 
it makes life much easier! Thank you. 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE - SPACE CHASE 
5, 4, 3, 2, 1 …. Blast Off to your local library to take 
part in this year’s Summer Reading Challenge,  
Space Chase! 
Children are invited to read 6 books over the 
summer holidays.  Each child taking part will receive 
a medal and a certificate when they complete the 
challenge. 
Taking part boosts children’s language skills and 
helps them develop a love of stories and books.  
SPACE CHASE will launch on Saturday 13th July with 
activities and craft events taking place at North 
Yorkshire libraries during the summer.   
 
If you are not a member of the library, join now! It 
is FREE. Visit your local branch or log on to 
www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraries  
 
 

PARKING REMINDER 
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HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
Please find attached a booking form for next term 
and a voucher for 1 free session during the autumn 
term. 
To book other sessions, please contact the school 
office or speak to Tom or Lydia at the After School 
Club. Children need to be registered before they 
attend their sessions. Sessions cost £8.00 per child. 
At the end of each session, please collect your child 
from the wildlife area or buzz the front door. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision. 
 
 

ATHLETICS 
Wednesday saw the whole school head to Malton 
Secondary School for an inter-school athletics 
competition, taking our lunches with us and 
enjoying a picnic before hand!  
The competition involved both track and field 
events for Badger Wood, Keeper Wood and 
Farthing Wood. Well done to everyone, but a 
special mention for those who ran the 800m race 
round the full sized track!! 
 

ENCLOSED 
Please find enclosed:- 

- School report 
- Swimming letter and consent form – YR-Y4 
- SRE letter –Y5 
- Summer Reading Challenge flyer 
- Uniform price list and order form 
- After school club booking form and voucher 

 
A bin will be placed outside school from September 
and money raised will be donated to school. 
 
 

BADGER WOOD 
What a busy and fun week we've had. It was lovely 
to invite our new Badgers into the class this week, 
we had lots of fun showing them around our 
classroom and what we get up to in Badgers. They 
all settled so well and we can't wait to welcome 
them into our class in September!  
We have also enjoyed writing our 'Bubbles' stories. 
We used the short film 'Bubbles' to inspire our own 
stories. We enjoyed blowing our bubbles to see 
where they would take us and what adventure we 
would find ourselves on. It was lovely to read all the 
descriptive writing to explain each adventure! This 
then lead to making our own shape wands to blow 
bubbles with ... the children lead their own 
investigations to see which shape and size wand 
made the best and biggest bubbles! 
Next week we will be involved in the play, don't 
forget your pirate costume ready to go! 
 

 

 


